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Meeting summary

In this session, the staff will discuss the plan for joint redeliberations of classification and measurement
of financial instruments. The session will then discuss the assessment of contractual cash flow
characteristics of financial assets. The objectives of this discussion are to more closely align the
assessment in IFRS 9 and under the FASB’s tentative model and to address the feedback received by
the IASB on the application of the contractual cash flows characteristics assessment in IFRS 9 to
particular financial assets. Finally, there will be an education session that will discuss the IASB’s and
FASB'’s assessment of the business model within which financial assets are held. The objective of the
education session is to ensure that each board understands the other model and their respective basis
for conclusions.
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